


March 2018 Travel Reminders
Spring Break, March 3-11 – classes resume on Monday, March 12
Easter Break, March 29-April 2 – classes resume on Tuesday, April 3

If you will be traveling outside the U.S., be sure your travel signature is current.  You will need to update your I-20 if:
1. You have recently added or deleted a major
    OR
2. The travel signature on page 2 of your I-20 is more than 12 months old

Please submit the “request for travel authorization form” not later than 12:00 noon on Friday, March 23 and your form will be ready by for pick-up by on Tuesday, March 27.  https://www.holycross.edu/sites/default/files/files/international/request_for_a_travel_signature.pdf

After you return to the U.S. please print a new I-94 arrival record and deliver it to my office.

If you will be staying on campus for some or all of the March breaks, remember that many campus eateries will be closed and Kimball will have reduced hours.  Here is a link to the complete schedule:   https://www.holycross.edu/campus-life/dining/locations-menus-hours

Be safe and enjoy your time off from classes!



